
S P I R I T U A L  C A R E
C A P A C I T Y - B U I L D I N G

Grant
Opportunity
In partnership with the Bunting Family
Foundation, the Institute for Islamic,
Christian, and Jewish Studies is offering
interreligious Capacity-Building Grants. 

Application deadline: June 30, 2023

Awards announced: August 30, 2023

Time period for use of funds:

September 1, 2023–February 1, 2024

IMPORTANT DATES

MORE INFORMATION 

https://icjs.org/chaplaincy-grant

Five grants of up to $1,000 each will

provide grants will address the

interreligious needs of chaplains in

small organizations with limited

access to other resources. Eligible

expenses include religious materials,

staff training, and professional

development. 

What is the grant
for?

Organizations in Maryland that

employ no more than three paid

chaplains, or

Organizations in Maryland with

only volunteer chaplains

Who can apply?

This grant was made possible
through the generosity of the
Bunting Family Foundation

Scan the QR code


